From: Robbie Thorpe <bunjilsfire@gmail.com>

Date: Thu, 25 Jul 2024 at 16:08

Subject: Fwd: Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation
Committee - invitation to a public hearing

To: <LegCon.Sen@aph.gov.au>

TO:
The Legal and Constitutional Affairs Legislation Committee
Standing Committee on Legal and Constitutional Affairs

Department of the Senate

Thursday 25 July 2024 at 4.08pm

Attendance and Appearance at Inquiry

| acknowledge your invitation to

(a) attend a public hearing at "Australian Parliament House" in
Committee Room 2S1 on Tuesday 30 July 2024 for your inquiry into
the said Bill and

(b) to appear on a "panel" 10.15am-11.15 am.

| will not appear on any so-called panel (whatever exactly that might
be) but | will appear via zoom from here at Camp Sovereignty at any
time (including an individual Sovereignty time-slot on Tuesday should
you decide to provide such an opportunity) to present evidence and
submissions regarding

(i) the ongoing genocide against We First Peoples;

(ii) current blockages in First Peoples' genocide litigation in your courts
to stop and prevent this genocide; and

(iii) the jurisdiction of the International Criminal Court to investigate,
prosecute, punish and prevent this genocide; and

(iv) the obligation of the International Court of Justice and UN Member
States generally to protect Us from such genocide.

Later,

Uncle Rob

Uncle Robbie Thorpe*

CAMP SOVEREIGNTY

"MetbotrneVHE-3604"

bunjilsfire@gmail.com

crimesceneaustralia.com

*https://www.commonground.org.au/article/guide-for-respectfully-
communicating-with-elders




